
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  March 20, 2013  
 
SUBJECT:   Veteran’s Corridor Grand Opening – Sale of Publications 
 
PRESENTER: Steve Wyatt 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  No 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
Veteran’s Services is planning a “grand opening” for the Veteran’s Corridor in the Human 
Services Building on April 17, 2013. One of our HonorAir veterans, Gene Carmen, is the subject 
of a recently published book and has requested permission to do a book signing at the grand 
opening which would involve selling copies of the book.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
 
The Board is requested to grant a one-time waiver to its facilities use policy, and allow sales by 
any Henderson County veteran of their publications during a specific part of the grand opening.  
 
 
 Suggested Motion(s):      
 
 I move that the Board grant a one-time waiver to its facilities use policy, and allow sales 
 by any Henderson County veteran of their publications during a specific part of the 
 grand opening. 


